
Transitioning to secondary school - supporting your
young person with the ending and a new beginning 

The move from primary school to
secondary school can feel both exciting

and overwhelming for your young person. 

This webinar explores ways that you can
support your young person during this

period of change. Top tips will be shared
to help you to consider the challenges and

opportunities that may arise during this
transition, how to spot when your young

person may be struggling and strategies to
help you to support your young person.

Register to attend our live
webinar on Wednesday 15

October, 5-6pm here.

th Access the on-demand
version here

https://annafreud.zoom.us/meeting/register/mYZh81pCRMm6qso11ORwQw
https://annafreud.zoom.us/rec/share/Owp2dk-tg_1FN0asjZzPYWdzR-WrGteFl0_Abibb9xRpCYEn6mqKokHDWjU-VJ-L.MhRNwWWGRlMeNrxs?startTime=1721381976000&pwd=DNdJg_87odULW4jgpgAAIAAAAMglmQfL9_xttWAZt-oDcLwUup7AKkFNwXdJdsD79O3Y9Q62unIpRV9p2AWabUg_MjAwMDAwNA

